
From: Town of Quintana






Resident/Property Owner:

RE: Water outage


Veolia will be making repairs to the hydro tank possibly late Thursday 
or Friday and the water will be turned off for approximately
1 to 2 hours during the repair.
A new Boil Water Notice will be sent out after that repair.

[bookmark: _GoBack]
If you have any questions please call Jerry Meeks at Veolia, 979-233-4281



Thank you,


Tammi Cimiotta
City Sec/Administrator
Town of Quintana
814 N. Lamar
Quintana, TX. 77541

townhall@quintanatx.com 
979-233-0848
